
Board Policy 
Use of Private Funds for Supplemental Employment   BP 4400 
 
The Board recognizes and encourages the financial support of District programs and 
services by private entities.  The Board also recognizes that such private entities might 
wish to provide financial resources to allow the employment of additional personnel to 
supplement services to students. 
 
As provided by law, the Board is required to manage and control all District operations 
and may not transfer that authority to a non-District individual or entity.  This control 
requires that the Board hire, train, and supervise all persons employed by the District and 
to make all final decisions on employment and termination.  Nothing in this policy shall 
interfere with the Board’s rights and obligations. 
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